All Saints Church, Whiteparish

Church Meeting

At the annual church meeting of All Saints Church, Whiteparish, held at the school, the Rev. B. C. D.
Palmer (vicar) presided, supported by Mr. W. J. McKanan-Jones (secretary) and Miss Post
(treasurer).

Sir Alfred Wort was re-elected Vicar's Warden, and Mr. H. Hammond People’s Warden.

Reviewing the past year, the Vicar said the attendance at services had been much the same as the
year before. He thanked all who had helped in the work of the church in the year.

The amount sent to Overseas Missions, he said, was £34 13s. 8d., £20 less that the year before. The
circulation of the parish magazine continued to rise, and was now nearly 180 copies a month. There
were 252 names on the Electoral Roll.

The balance sheet, presented by Miss Post, showed that they year opened with a balance in hand of
£21 16s 5d. After heavy expenses, they now had a balance of £1 11s. 1%d.

Mrs Jepson reported on the Mothers’ Union activities during the year.

Representatives to the ruri-de-canal conference were elected as follow:- Sir Alfred Wort, Mrs. M.
Hammond, Mrs. Ogilvie, Miss Post and Mrs. Maltby; to the P.C.C., Lady Slater, General Sparks, Dr.
Jepson, Mr. W. J. McKanan-Jones, Miss Methuen, Mrs. Muspratt, Mr. W. Curtis, Mrs. A. C. Collins,
Miss F. Spare, Mrs. H. Hammond and Mrs. K. Witchell. Sidesmen, General Sparks, Major A. H.
Wyatt, Mr. Palmer, Snr., Mr. Curtis, Mr. A. Zebedee and Mr. Morgan.
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